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South Florida Avenue (State Road 37) Corridor Study
Bartow, FL – At the request of the City of Lakeland, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District One, in partnership with the Central Florida Regional Planning Council (CFRPC) and the Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council (TCRPC), will be studying and developing ways to improve mobility, safety, quality of life, and economic vitality along the South Florida Avenue (SR 37) corridor between Ariana Street and Pine Street in Lakeland. A Master Plan will be developed through community engagement with coordination from the City of Lakeland, Polk County Transportation Planning Organization, Lakeland Downtown Development Authority, the Lakeland Community Redevelopment Agency, and the Lake Morton and Dixieland Neighborhood Associations as well as other community partners.

A public Collaborative Vision and Design Workshop for the 1.4 mile segment of the South Florida Avenue Corridor will be held from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 14, 2016, at First United Methodist Church, 72 Lake Morton Drive, Lakeland, FL, 33801. For more information or to reserve your seat at the workshop please visit SouthFloridaAvePLan.org.
Following the workshop, a design studio will be open to the public to provide input for the project team to develop ideas and propose solutions based on information received. The design studio will be located at the Waller Center, 1065 South Florida Ave., Suite #2, Lakeland FL 33803 and will be open daily from 9:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. Sunday, May 15 through May, 20, 2016 (Studio will close at 4 p.m. on May 20). A Work-in-Progress presentation will be delivered to the community at 6:00 p.m. on May 20 at the Polk Museum of Art Theater, 800 E Palmetto St, Lakeland, FL 33801. The Master Plan for the corridor will be complete by early 2017.

For further information about this effort, please contact Laura Lockwood, Urban Manager, FDOT laura.lockwood@dot.state.fl.us or (863)519-2379 or visit SouthFloridaAvePlan.org.
FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disability Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Shelly Smith at (863)519-2761 or by e-mail to shelly.smith@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.
